
 

 

S o u t h A u s t r a l i a n 
R e t i r e d P o l i c e O f f i c e r s A s s o c i a t i o n 

 
Patron: Commissioner of Police Grant Stevens 

 

 

Welcome! 
This webpage has been developed for the benefit of the members of the South Australia 

Retired Police Officers Association (RPOA). 

 
  
 

 

Monthly Meetings 
 
 

 
Annual BBQ Lunch 

Christmas Lunch 

Regional Lunches 

BBQ Lunches 
(Jointly sponsored with PCU) 

RPOA members are invited to attend its monthly meetings held on 

the 1st Thursday of each month (except in January) from 1 pm 

 
The Annual BBQ is held in July (at a date to be advised) 

Christmas Lunch is held in December at the Strathmore Hotel 

Regularly held in Goolwa, the Barossa and Copper Coast 

BBQ's are held in both metro and regional areas 

 

 

Contacts 
President: 

email: 

Peter Graham OAM 
 

secretary@rpoa.asn.au 

 
Secretary: Kerin Sava 

email: secretary@rpoa.asn.au 
 

 

Treasurer: Cynthia Burford 

 
email: secretary@rpoa.asn.au 

 
For further information, please email secretary@rpoa.asn.au 

 


